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Wednesday 21st February 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
As many of you are aware at the beginning of the summer term Year Two are expected to undertake SATs 
in Reading, Mathematics and Spelling and Grammar. We would like to invite you to an information evening 
to discuss the expectations of your child during this period in further detail, taking place on Wednesday 
14th March at 5pm. The meeting should last no longer than an hour.  
 
In order to be able to support your child to reach their full potential, it is important that you attend. Please 
fill in and return the slip below so we can make note of who is attending. 
 
This will be a parent only event, however if you have difficulty arranging childcare, please let myself or your 
child's class teacher know.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss N Pullen 
Assistant Head 
 
 
 
 

 
Return to class teacher 
 
Childs name……………………………………………………………………….. Class……………………………………………………………….. 
 
I will be attending the SATS information evening on Wednesday 14th March at 5pm. 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer 
 

& Resource Base for Sensory Impaired Children 
Doyle Avenue Portsmouth Hampshire P02 9NE 

Telephone: 023 9266 2129  Fax: 023 9266 1376 

Email: admin@northernparade-jun.portsmouth.sch.uk 
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